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Fall Fruit Sale

The Greenon annual fruit sale has officially kicked off. We started by gaining all the
information about the items we would be selling. We got to test the products that we are
selling then we learned where the products came from. The items included many
different types of fruit, cheese, BBQ, and nuts. This fruit sale is one of our main
fundraisers and allows us to pay for all our events.

The sale will end on November 16th so if you would like to buy something, please
contact any FFA member or you can email our advisor Sara Casto:
scasto@greenonscools.org. This year we added the ability to Pay with a credit card so
customers have more options. If you order from our fruit sale the fruit is set to arrive the
week of 4th, which is just in time for the holidays. Thank you for supporting the Greenon
FFA
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